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SEND COMPLETED LETTERS TO: 
Evangelical Lutheran Church in America 

122 C Street NW, Suite 125 
Washington, DC 20001 
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(date) 
 

 
(Member of Congress’ Name) 
 
(Senate or House of Representatives) 
 
(Address) 
Washington, D.C.  
(City, State, Zip) 
 
Dear Member of Congress,   

As a Lutheran and your constituent, I am deeply concerned about policies Congress is considering to 
provide protection for young Americans without legal status, also known as Dreamers, that would harm 
vulnerable children and families. No young person should have to choose between their future and the 
safety of their family, friends or community. Legislation to protect Dreamers, such as the Dream Act (S. 
1615/H.R. 3440), should pass without additional provisions. Dreamers are pastors, congregants and vital 
leaders in ministries throughout the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (ELCA). They should not 
have to choose between their future and the safety of their family, friends or community. I urge you to 
voice your support for the passage of the Dream Act without additional provisions that would harm 
children and families. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
I pray for you as you continue to perform your important civic duties, and may you find the strength to 
stand for the safety and protection of the most vulnerable among us. 

Sincerely, 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
(Full name) 
___________________________________________________________ 
(Address) 
___________________________________________________________ 
(City, State, ZIP code)   


